
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAND RUN PHARMACY 
40 Sand Run Road 

Akron, OH 44313 

330-864-2138 

  
 

 

Meet Natalie 
Sand Run Pharmacy wishes to 

welcome Natalie Derifaj, our 

newest staff member. Natalie 

comes to us from Amherst, Ohio 

and is a recent graduate of Ohio 

Northern University.  She majored 

in Pharmacy Business.  Natalie 

will be working as part of the 

compounding staff and you may 

also see her assisting Tom and 

Jason with the day to day 

pharmacy tasks as well.  She will 

be putting her business skills to use 

assisting with outside pharmacy 

programs, newsletters and social 

media. Natalie brings some 

personal experience to our 

veterinary compounding as she has 

a trained therapy dog, a rabbit and 

a turtle at home.  Please welcome 

Natalie to the Akron area! 

October is American 

Pharmacists Month! 

Every October pharmacists dedicate time to advocate 

for our roles in patient care. We will continue to 

make every effort to provide you with the best 

personalized service at Sand Run Pharmacy. We 

volunteer to do more than just dispense your 

medications. We are proud of the many services we 

offer. Just to name a few:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are sincerely grateful that you choose to visit our 

pharmacy. We recognize that you could entrust your 

healthcare with any local pharmacy. It is a privilege 

to have you as our customer! We mean it. Thank you.  

 Blood pressure checks 

 Cholesterol screenings 

 Flu vaccines 

 Prescription counseling 

and checkups 

 Delivery/mailing  

of medications 

 OTC medication and 

vitamin counseling 

 

 Comprehensive  

diabetes care 

 Compounding (for 

people and pets!) 

 Shingles vaccines 

 Pill cards 

 Pneumonia vaccines 

 The flexibility to meet 

all of your needs 

 Canes, walkers, 

and wheelchairs 
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In the community. . . 

 
Partner’s 4 Safety is an Akron coalition of 

citizens, businesses, and government 

entities, who are dedicated to reducing 

unintentional injuries and deaths in our 

community. Sand Run Pharmacy is a 

dedicated member of this coalition. They 

will be holding their inaugural Remembering 

When program on October 8th. It is a fire and 

fall prevention presentation dedicated to 

helping older adults live safely at home as 

long as possible. You are invited! The event 

will be held from 9:30am – 12:00pm. 

Registration opens at 9:00am. It will be held 

at the Summit County Red Cross [501 West 

Market Street]. Breakfast will be provided 

and there will be give-aways for participants 

as well as prizes throughout the 

presentation! Please RSVP to Kathy Cern 

via phone (330-344-7842) or email 

(Kathy.cern@akrongeneral.org). 

 
 

Pictured above (left to right) are: Nora 

Houser, Bob Heubeck, and Diana 

Coyne. We are very proud of these 

three members of the Sand Run 

Pharmacy community. They are 

participating in the Leukemia & 

Lymphoma Society’s Team in Training 

Program. It is the world’s biggest 

endurance sports charity training 

program. After four months of intense 

training, they will tackle a challenging 

100 miles of cycling along the eastern 

shore of Maryland on October 5th. Their 

efforts will raise money to support 

blood cancer research. Please visit 

www.teamintraining.org to learn more 

about this charity and future events.  

We are offering flu, pneumonia, and shingles 

vaccines during normal business hours. Give us a 

call or stop in to learn more about these three critical 

vaccinations. 


